Ragland, Randolph

From: Greg Prebish <gprebish@diamondtechnicalservices.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 02, 2017 11:36 AM

To: Ragland, Randolph

Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Point of Contact NRC Correspondence
Mr. Ragland,

As far as my name goes, probably should go with Gregory S. Prebish. [ really don’t have a preference, a little more
professional maybe.

John's Info:

John Balog

Chief Operating Officer (COO) for Diamond Technical Services
ibalog@diamondtechnicalservices.com

724-668-5070 (0)

724-668-5071 (Fax)

Let me know if you need any additional Info.

Gregory S. Prebish

GM ~ NDE / Quality Services
724-668-5070 (O}

724-549-8672 (C)
gorebish@diamondtechnicalservices.com

From: Ragland, Randolph [mailto:Randolph.Ragland@nrc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, November 02, 2017 8:33 AM

To: Greg Prebish <gprebish@diamondtechnicalservices.com>
Subject: Point of Contact NRC Correspondence

Greg Prebish, RSO
Diamond Technical Services

Mr. Prebish,

| understand that John Balog is now the management representative for NRC correspondence. Could you
please provide his official name and title?
Also, do you prefer your name as Gregory S. Prebish?

Regards,

Randolph C. Ragland, Jr., CHP
Senior Health Physicist
NRC Region |



